
 

 

APRIL 25, 2023 

 
Madison Heights Public Library workers play a critical role in meeting the needs of our 

community, from offering technology support and education training to providing research 

services and toddler story times. April 25 is National Library Workers Day (NLWD), a time to 

recognize library professionals for their expertise and commitment to transforming lives and 

communities through education and lifelong learning. The day also reminds Madison Heights 

that libraries of all types provide endless opportunities for engagement, enrichment, and 

development.  

 

There are approximately 15 Madison Heights Public Library staff members who check materials 

in and out, label materials, and help people find the information needed to improve their lives. 

Most recently, staff have been providing curbside services, events at various locations 

throughout the city, and assisting at other libraries while the current library building is under 

construction.  

 

To show appreciation for Madison Heights Public Library staff and the work they do throughout 

the year, members of the community are invited to share their what they appreciate about library 

staff by posting to the Madison Heights Public Library Facebook page at 

facebook.com/mhlibrary or using the Contact a Librarian form at madison-heights.org/library. 

 

Thank you for helping us celebrate the contributions of Madison Heights Public Library staff. 

 

 

 

About NLWD 

Established in 2003, National Library Workers Day (NLWD) celebrates the contributions of all 

library workers, including librarians, support staff and others who make library service possible 

every day. NLWD is held annually during National Library Week (April 23 – 29, 2023) and is 

sponsored by the American Library Association-Allied Professional Association. 

https://facebook.com/mhlibrary
https://madison-heights.org/library

